
 

Friday 27th April 2018 

 

WEEKLY NEWS    

We had an exciting day on Wednesday when we 

held an Eco Waste Day.  The children re-used 

household products to make bird feeders, 

bags, newspaper plant pots and rubbish robots!  

Alfie and Abbie in year 5 both said “We 

enjoyed the day as we got to make something 

to take home and use”. 

  

      

 

 

AWARDS -CONGRATULATIONS!!    

        GOLD AWARDS 

            
Oscar Slater – independently writing 

sentences in guided reading. 

Ava Nutaphibian – working really hard with her 

English grammar. 

Ethan Gliozzo – trying his best to work with 

one hand and not making a fuss. 

Emily Horrigan – independently writing 

sentences in guided reading. 

Harvey Davies - always doing the right thing. 

Layla England - super tennis skills. 

Ava McLean – working really hard on her 

writing and thinking about non-fiction features. 

Katie Hunter – super reading and 

comprehension skills. 

 

            SMIRFS 

          
Saturn – Alex Toes, Eve Burdett 

Venus – Ava McLean. 

Uranus – Harry Riordan. 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Our attendance target is 97%.  Attendance for 

last week ending 20th April was Rubies 94.86%,  

 



 

Diamonds 93.1%, Emeralds 99.14% and 

Sapphires 96.15%.  

The winners for this week are Emeralds Class 

and Lucie Wainwright. 

   

Mrs Tomlinson 

Unfortunately, Mrs Tomlinson will not be 

returning to school for some weeks.  We are 

sure you would like to join us in wishing her a 

speedy recovery.  Mrs Morton will be in Rubies 

Class for the next two weeks and we will keep 

you informed of the arrangements for the rest 

of the term. 

  

Parents’ Evening – Diamonds Class 

If you have requested an appointment with Mrs 

Kidd for next week, your child should have 

brought home a confirmation slip.  If not, 

please speak to Mrs Kidd on Monday. 

 

Diane Parker & the School Team 


